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Cornell

Our main objection is to the height of the building, which will dwarf all the surrounding buildings,  particularly 

the nearby St George¿s church from 1730 designed by Hawksmoor.

Bloomsbury is very much a residential area, with many historic buildings and in general, all of them are around 

a similar height. 

Already there are many empty offices in this area and there seems no demand for more office space. 

The ground floor spaces designated for shops or restaurants in some of the new developments such as the 

Post Building have remained empty since the building's construction. We do not need more of this. 

There is a much more urgent need for homes and particularly affordable homes in our area. There is very little 

provision for homes in this new project.
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